
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Drinking Fountain Donation 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

Dave Machacek of ArtOrg asked if the City of Cannon Falls would be 

interested in a used drinking fountain.  The fountain is ADA approved. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to accept the donated 

drinking fountain from Cannon Falls ArtOrg as recommended by the 

City of Cannon Falls Park Board. 





 



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2556 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING ACCEPTANCE OF A DRINKING FOUNTAIN 

FROM CANNON FALLS ARTORG TO THE PARKS DEPARTMENT 

 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Cannon Falls has received a donation from Cannon Falls 

ArtOrg; and  

 

WHEREAS, the donation is intended for use in the City of Cannon Falls Parks System; 

and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the City of Cannon Falls accepts the 

donation of a drinking fountain from Cannon Falls ArtOrg. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the public works director in is hereby authorized 

to be the fiscal agents and administer the donation on behalf of the City of Cannon Falls. 

 

ADOPTED by the City Council of Cannon Falls this 6th day of July, 2021. 

 

 

      CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

      John O. Althoff, Mayor 

 

 

 

ATTEST: _________________________________ 

                   Neil L. Jensen, City Administrator 

 

 


